Donna Johnson

s ST
From: Justin R. MclLeod
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 10:59 AM
To: Donna Johnson
Cc: Cassandra Brannan; Deen E. Taylor
Subject: Re: Permit #SFD2310-0022
Categories: Waiting on Response

Good morning Cassandra,

[ cannot see that there is 3 Ivls. Looking at the right end of the beam it appears that there is a Lvl
block that is wider than a Ivl placed between the outside lvls similar to how beams are packed out.
If there is a second full length lvl behind the block then it is shorter and I will have to look to see if
the jacks are large enough under it to be able to have the correct bearing. A 2x8 was nailed to the
top and bottom of the beam making it impossible to see the plies from under or above it also. Do
you have a superintendent or anyone over seeing the project that could meet me out there at the
next inspection so that we can resolve this and move along? I am normally out that way first thing
in the mornings. I have attached a photo to show what I am describing. ~ Thanks









Sent from my iPad

On Apr 25, 2024, at 3:38 PM, Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org> wrote:

| have forwarded your email.

Sincerely,

Donna M. Johunson

Harnett County Development Services
Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep.
PO Box 656 (mailing address)

420 McKinney Pgwy. (office address)
LiClington, NC 275646

910-81%-6431 (Office)

910-893-7526 Opt 1 (Main)

From: Cassandra Brannan [mailto:cassandra@harringtonpropertiesofnc.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 12:30 PM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>
Subject: Re: Permit #5FD2310-0022

Hi,

Yes because | was trying to explain to Justin that there is no engineer letter needed because there
is an engineered calc sheet that states we only need 2 LVLs we have 3, so we do not need a letter
explaining the cut LVL as it is not needed per the engineered calc sheet. It is an extra LVL.
That's why I had called and left him a message trying to get that information to him. Thank you
so much for you help.

All the best,

Cassandra Brannan
http.://harringtonpropertiesofnc.com/
919-307-6268

On Thu, Apr 25, 2024 at 12:27 PM Donna Johnson <djohnson(@harnett.org> wrote:




Cassandra, | do not see the engineered letter in the attachments.

Sincerely,

Donna M. Johnson

Harnett County Development Services
Project Coordinator/Customer Service Rep.
PO Box 65 (mailing address)

420 McKinney Phwy. (office address)
Litlington, NC 27546

910-814-6431 (Office)

910-893-7626 Opt 1 (Main)

From: Cassandra Brannan [mailto:cassandra@harringtonpropertiesofnc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 4:28 PM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>
Subject: Permit #5FD2310-0022

Hi Donna,

[ had spoke to you earlier today about 188 Hobby Rd.
Justin never did call me back and I believe just re-scheduled the inspection to then fail us

again. I was trying to explain and talk to him about this issue. Who would his supervisor be?
Thank you for your help!

All the best,



Cassandra Brannan

http.//harringtonpropertiesofnc.com/

919-307-6268




